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Box 97
Hinton, WV. 25951
January 25, 197a

Honorable Harley Staggers
Room 2366
Rayburn House Office Bldg.
Washington, D.C. 2Q§15

Dear Sir:

The West Virg&#39;nia Water Festival Inc. exists to promote tourism
and outdoor recreation in the Summers County area of West Virginia.
We have been in existence for 10 years and have expanded our program
especially in boating and other activities.

We have been told that recreation has axle priority in allocations
of fuel during the pre ent energy crisis. Ther fore we feel it is
about time we expresse our opinion on the ene Qy crisis, as we
understand it exists too. �As longcasl   ontinue to over-react
on this so called ecology kick, we are either going to price our-
selves into oblivion or starve ourselves out of existence. M deration
must therefore be the only logicial conclusion.

We think that smog controls should be extended 5 to 10 years.
This will allow us time to build the needed production of fuels.
After all it has taken us humans thousands of years to begin this
destruction.

If rationing is in order, and it may be, I would support the
allocation of fuel to everybody in all ways of life. It makes sense
to restrict the supply to all users 10 per cent than to select a few
of our sports and recreational activities and cut them off 100 per cent.

We hope that you can act on this to our best interest.

Very truly yours,

Vera F. Greenlief, Secretary


